
PA - Final Payment Application - I get a notification email asking to
submit the final payment application but I cannot create it because the
designation is not sent to the Commission. What should I do? 

 

This reminder email only concerns programmes for which the designation of authorities (DOA) is notified to the
Commission by 31 July 2016!

If the notification of the designation under Article 124(1) CPR occurs from 31 July 2016 to 15 February
2017, you should create in SFC2014 a final application for an interim payment (with zero amounts) to be
submitted to the Commission once the designation has been notified.

If the notification of the designation under Article 124(1) CPR does not occur by 15 February 2017, you do
not have to submit a final application for an interim payment by 31 July 2016.
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